
 

 
        

        

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spittal Community  
First School News 
 
Create Achieve Respect Enjoy! 

 

14th November 2016              www.spittal.northumberland.sch.uk           01289 
307413 
School News 
Amy and Kaleb represented the school at the Remembrance service at Spittal war memorial on Sunday, well done to 
them. Two classes of older children observed two minutes silence at our own act of remembrance on Friday. 
The PTA will be holding a meeting to arrange the Christmas fair at 3.20 p.m. in Mrs Wallace’s room on Thursday 
17th November if you would like to come along.  
 
New menu’s for school dinners are in operation and if anyone wishes to speak to Mrs Beresford with any questions 
about the menu’s please contact the school office. 
 
Class 1, 1a and 2 
Children have been learning to solve problems in maths. They have been naming buildings and features of the 
environment and enjoying a walk around Spittal! Class stars this week are Jake F for fabulous all round work, 
Joanna for fantastic reading and Riley B for excellent writing! 
             
Class 3 and 4 
Children have been learning about the significance of remembrance. The year 3 children have been finding out about 
Vikings and where they come from. In literacy children have been writing postcards and letters. 
Class stars of the week were; Jordan; for great acting and Cerise for learning her lines off by heart! 
  
Class 5 
Children have been writing newspaper reports and studying Viking houses.  
Class star of the week was Finley M for working hard to improve his writing.  
 
School council elections have taken place with the following children being elected Reception; Jackson and Rhianne Year 
One; Alice and Faye Year 2; Katie L. and Owen C Year 3;Tallie and Jay Year 4; Finlay A and Joseph 
 
Diary Dates 
Wednesday 23rd November 
School Nurse immunisations for year one two and three children. 
Monday 28th November 
Parent and child Christmas craft session 2.40-3.20p.m Parents welcome for those in Miss Richards, Miss Ellis and 
Miss Lundy’s classes. 
Tuesday 29th November 
Christmas craft session for children and parents in Mr Hair’s class. 2.40-3.20 p.m 
Wednesday 30th November 
Reception children visit to Whitehouse Farm 
Thursday 1st December 
Christmas craft session for children and parents in Miss Wallace and Mrs Wallace’s classes. 2.40-3.20 p.m 
Friday 2nd December 
Christmas fair 1.30-3.20p.m 
Monday 5th December 
Mr Hair’s class Christmas performance 2.30p.m 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.spittal.northumberland.sch.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 6th December 
Christmas lunch 
Wednesday 7th December 
Miss Wallace and Mrs Wallace’s classes Christmas performance 2.30 p.m 
Miss Wallace, Mrs Wallace and Mr Hair’s classes carol singing in the church. 2.30 p.m, parents welcome. 
Thursday 8th December 
Miss Richards class Christmas performance 9 a.m 
Miss Ellis’s class Christmas performance 2.30 p.m 
Friday 9th December  
Miss Lundy’s class Christmas performance 9 a.m  
Week beginning 12th December 
Miss Wallace, Mrs Wallace and Mr Hair pantomime trip 
Monday 12th December 
Reception children party 
Tuesday 13th December 
Year one children’s Christmas party 
Wednesday 14th December  
Mr Hair’s class party 
Thursday 15th December 
Miss Wallace and Mrs Wallace class’s Christmas party 
Friday 16th December 
Miss Richards, Miss Ellis and Miss Lundy’s classes end of term assembly 9a.m 
Miss Wallace, Mrs Wallace, Mr Hair’s classes end of term assembly 2.40p.m 
School breaks up at 3.20p.m 
School re-opens Wednesday 4th January  

 


